PARTICIPANTS

WANTED FOR

EXPERIMENT

ABOUT SUMMARIZATION

The Digital Libraries Research Lab at Virginia Tech will be conducting an experiment to evaluate techniques for summarizing large documents.  The experiment will take place in McBryde 118. We are seeking 40 participants.

There is no monetary incentive for participating in the experiment, but students in CS5604 will receive extra credit for participating

If you are interested, please contact Professor Fox or Ryan Richardson directly by email at ryanr@vt.edu .  You then will be given further instructions.

______________________________________________________

Background or any other qualifications of the participants:

The students are to be graduate computer science/computer engineering students.

How long each participant will have to spend on the tasks: About 1 hour 15 minutes

When the study will be conducted: February 14, 2:30pm

